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15/12/2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next term the children in Africa Class will be following up their RE learning by visiting a local Jewish Synagogue.  
The trip will take place on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. 
 
We will be leaving school by coach around 1pm and will return approximately at 3:15pm. The children will need to 
wear school uniform.  
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 to be paid using the Parent 
Pay platform before Friday 12th January 2024.  If you have any issues in funding this contribution, please speak to 
Mrs Flanagan.  There is no charge for children currently in receipt of Benefits-related Free School Meals as the cost 
of these children will be covered from the Pupil Premium allocation in the school budget. 
 
If the voluntary contributions are significantly below the cost of the trip then it may have to be cancelled and monies 
refunded. 
 
If you think you can help on this trip, please contact the class teacher via the class email.  We will then contact 
parents soon after to let them know if we require your assistance on this trip. If we receive lots of offers to help then 
we will draw names from a hat. If you do not hear from us, we thank you for your offer, but are unable to invite 
you on this occasion. 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Mrs Sweet  
Y2 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


